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Baile Atha Cliath, 1
(DuBLIN, 1)
TeL: (01) 873 4700
Fax: (01) 889 6495

Ms. Ursula Donnellan
Administrative Office

South Dublin County Council
Corporate Services

County Hall

Tallaght

Dublin 24.

— <&
-/ August, 2006.
~ “Qur Ref: MS 259/06.
Dear Ms. Donnellan, %,
Thank you for your recent letter on behalf of the Citywise Project, in relation to
funding for the project.

The Youth Affairs Section of my Department received an application for funding
under the Special Projects for Youth Scheme but due to the large number of new
_ applications received under this Scheme and to the high level of existing
“““commitments in the Youth Sector it was not possible to provide funding for this
proposal. I can assure you that every consideration will be given to a renewed
application for funding in 2007 having regard to available financial resources.

I hope the foregoing will be of help.

Yours sincerely,

J<4
Sile De Valera, T.D.
Minister of State for Youth Affairs.





